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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

To Mayor and Town Council:

We are the owners of 360 Seaspray ave on the corner of Seaspray and Cocoanut row. I
understand the school desires to add parking spaces for the teachers on Seaview.  

We support this request by the school and believe it's a very reasonable solution to help make
life easier for the educators. The traffic patrol does a good job managing the area before and
after school and we do not think this additional parking will have any negative impact on the
neighborhood. 

Thank you for your consideration. Justin & Meira Besikof

Justin Besikof
President
Madeira Partners, LLC
612-382-7352
madeirapartners.com
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